
 

 

  

The International Student Party, Spring 2017 has 

started with the speech from our president, Prof. 

ARAKAWA. 

He encouraged the students to join many events to 

make lots of friends and exchange each other. 

Prof. Minami from the Education Supporters  

Association 

The Education Supporters Association has been 

supporting the international student party for a 

long time. 

We introduced the new deputy chairman of OCU 

International Student Association, Parvej MD 

Shafiullah, the doctor course student of the 

Graduate School of Human Life Science. 

And the chairman of OCU International Student 

Association, Niroshan Sanjaya from the Graduate 

School of Creative Cities welcomed new students 

and invited them to the events conducted by OCU 

International Student Association. 

We had  

“International Student Party” 

@ Tanaka Memorial Hall 

21 April, 2017 

 

Presented by OGM 

Osaka City University Global Members 

Masahiro TAKEDA  

from the Faculty of Business 

& 

Tomohiro MINAMI 

From the Faculty of Literature 

and Human Science 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

Bamboo Dance was introduced by the 

Vietnamese Student Association 

The OCU president and the 

professors joined the 

bamboo dance 

At last many students were on the stage 

and enjoyed the bamboo dance together! 

The guitar and song 

performance by the 

Chinese students. 

Party!!! 

Toast  

from OCU Vice 

President,  

Prof. SAKURAGI 

Lottery 

 

Closing speech from the director of 

the Global Exchange Office, 

Prof. NAKAGAWA 

 


